

Dear Parents and Carers,

Medical forms have been sent home today with all children who we are aware require daily medication.

Please return the completed form, together with all relevant medication on the morning of **Wednesday 3rd April 2019**.

If your child requires daily medication and you do not receive a medical form, or if you need any extra forms, please speak to your child's class teacher.

Kind regards

Suzanne Wright, Craig Taylor and The year 4 team.

Year 4 Team

Chudleigh CE VC Community Primary School t: 01626 852147 e: admin@chudleigh.devon.sch.uk w: www.chudleigh.devon.sch.uk